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Courier Letter to the editor March 31: "Don't block the wind
and sun Hancock County will do better with wind and solar
energy than without it. To ban these alternate sources of
energy will be a hindrance to the growth of the county.
Residents should have the benefit of forward progress. Both
energies are relatively new to our area. Give these producers
time to develop and improve their energy systems. Perhaps
further regulation may be necessary, but to ban these
activities throughout the entire county is counterproductive. A
few remonstrators should not be able to determine what might
be better for all of the county residents. America must become
more energy independent. The wind and sun are there for our
use. Let's use them to our advantage."- Bill Trame
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